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     The need for a new bridge over Lake Texoma is immediate.  The sooner 
funding can be secured the better.  This part of Oklahoma is growing rapidly 
and will continue to grow at an increasing rate.  As the bridge currently 
stands it is a safety hazard and a hindrance to economic growth is this area 
of the state.   
    Our organization supports the efforts of SCORTPO/SODA to highlight 
the need in Southern Oklahoma.  
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